
Second Harvest Food Bank at
Adams Elementary
Every school day at Adams Elementary is filled with services
to help students learn and grow.

This year thanks to the extraordinary coordination efforts of
school community facilitators, Adams has added another service
for its school community to expand its wrap around services.

The  Second  Harvest  food  bank  is  a  monthly  program  where
families come to the school and participate in a farmers’
market style food pantry.

There is no cost for the program, and families leave with more
fresh fruits and vegetables than they can carry.

Additionally,  representatives  from  The  California  Champions
for Change provide families with healthy recipes and training
on reading nutrition facts on food labels.

Each  month,  the  food  bank  becomes  a  gathering  place  for
families to meet each other, connect with their children’s
school  and  develop  healthy  habits  that  will  last  them  a
lifetime.

The food bank is run by volunteers from within the Second
Harvest organization and parents from Adams Elementary School.

To find out more about Second Harvest at Adams, please contact
Ilse Taborga in the Adams front office.
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